
Hilliard Bradley High School PTO Meeting Minutes 2017-2018 

 
January 8, 2018 

Those present were: 

 Principal: Mindy Mordarski, President: Christine Gazda,  Secretary: Angie Copeland, Theresa Maus, Brooke Germaine 
 

Secretary’s Report:  

 June 12th meeting minutes posted? (Verified  are posted.)  

 Reviewed December 11th minutes & approved. 
 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 $100 donation check for Denim & Diamonds event mailed. 

 Reimbursement for 2018 Christmas cards turned in for $28.26 for Christine Gazda. 
 
President’s Report: 

 Contacted Memorial PTO with request to attend their Jan or Feb meeting to recruit Treasurer & volunteers. 
 

Principal’s Report:   

 Coffee cart turned out well.  

 Report cards for 2nd quarter will be posted  January 10th at  5pm. 

 Eighth grade parent meeting will be January 22nd. 

 Teachers are making recommendations for core classes for next year. 

 Registration for classes for next year will begin February 1st.  

 Many classes being offered at ILC/ ILC Hub. 

 New bell schedule for 18-19 includes 3 lunch periods and no Jag period. Purpose is to streamline with other high schools and 
coordinate with ILC timing. 

 Block schedule worked well this time.  
 

ISPTO Update:  

 Next meeting is Tuesday, January 16th at Hoffman Trails Elementary. Topic is Q & A Session beginning at 7 pm (business meeting 
begins at 6:30). 

 
New Business: 

 

 Cookie Day – Crystal Billman  
- Received 15 more bakers from request on social media 
- 2017/18 cookie dates are last Wed of the month;  May 16th instead of last  Wed 
- Next cookie day January 31st 

 

 Hospitality/Staff Appreciation – Christine Gazda 
- Coffee Cart – 2018 dates? Next  will be in March 
- Feb 14th conference night dinner – 5pm in the Commons/ possibly pasta 

 

 Bradley Cares & Shares 5K Fun Run/Walk – Ann Berry/Christine Gazda 
- Date, Saturday, November 18th at 10 am. Cancelled due to low participation. 
- T-shirt sponsors were Panel Town & Floors & Electro-General Plastics Corp (both sponsored last year). 
- $535.00 received in donations from sponsors & participants (donated participation fees). PTO contributed $75 

to account for Local Level fees and make the total donated $550. 
- Provided gift cards to 5 families. 
- Discussed student help for next year as a Capstone project. Mrs. Mordarski agreed it was a reasonable 

request. Will contact Coach LoParo (Capstone teacher). 
 

 PTO Scholarship 2017 / 18 – Angie Copeland 
- Provided 1 - $250 scholarship for 2016/17 school year, will provide 1 - $250 for 2017/18 school year. 
- 2017/18 Awards Night is April 25th.  Angie will present. 
- Guidance has hard copy application and is posted on Naviance. Due March 2nd. PTO will prepare applications 

as a group for teacher review committee. 
 

 Homecoming/Prom Dress Consignment Sale – Angie Copeland 
- Confirmed date, Sunday, February 4, 2018 (Prom is April 21st) 
- All is moving forward as planned with facility, volunteers, and advertising. 

 
Next meeting: Monday, February 12th 
 


